
MEMORANDUM

To: LLA Membership

From: Gary Weber

Date: January 4, 2020

Subject: Annual Report of the LLA Technology Committee - Lycolaw Website

The Lycolaw.org website was completely redesigned in 2018.  During the early
months of 2019, there was much work to be done to transfer material from the old site
to the new site, but that work has now been completed.  The last material to be
transferred was the archive of news articles and historical material.  The historical
material was supplemented to complement the Association’s celebration of its 150th

Anniversary.  Note also that the photograph archive (in the “news” section) was
supplemented with more and higher quality photographs of events.

At the end of the year, we began working with our contractor, Epic Web to work
out some bugs with the site that have been observed over the year of its use. You will
notice some improvements in the appearance of some of the features, and also better
functionality on some of the pages.

In 2018, 219 new Lycoming County Court opinions were posted on the site, a
significant drop in judicial writing from past years. Seventy articles were posted.
Multiple court forms were updated or added.  The local rules were updated.


